
YOUR RIGHTS REGARDING 
ELECTRONIC HEALTH INFORMATION EXCHANGE 

We participate in the electronic exchange of health information with other health care providers 
and health plans in the State of Kansas through an approved health information organization. 
Unless you direct otherwise, your electronic health records will be accessible through the 
exchange to properly authorized users for purposes of treatment, payment, and health care 
operations only. 

If you want to restrict access to your records through the 
exchange, you must submit a request for restriction through 

the Kansas Department of Health and Environment. 
Visit www.kanhit.org/ for more information. 

Even if you restrict access, your information still will be available through the exchange by a 
properly authorized individual as necessary to report specific information to a government 
agency as required by law (for example, reporting of certain communicable diseases or suspected 
incidents of abuse). 

For your protection, each request for restrictions is subject to verification procedures.  Please 
allow sufficient time for your request to be processed.  Your failure to provide all information 
required for verification may result in additional delay or denial of your request. 

http://www.kanhit.org/

